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Lowe, Leonard , EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Thompson, Glen D [Glen.Thompson@EIPaso.com] 
Thursday, September 01, 2011 5:56 PM 
Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 
Washington Ranch Line Test - GW-006 

Leonard Lowe 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
(505) 476-3492 office 

Per Condition l l . A of the Facility Discharge permit GW-006, dated June 13, 2007, El Paso 
Natural Gas Company (EPNG) is notifying the NMOCD a minimum of 72 hours in advance of 
EPNG's scheduled Sump Drain Line Pressure Test at Washington Ranch Gas Storage Facility. 
The pressure test of the drain line is currently scheduled for September 13, 2011. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this upcoming pressure test, please contact 
me at the number below. 

Respectfully, 

Glen Thompson 
Principal Environmental Representative 
El Paso Natural Gas 
(432) 333-5518 office 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * ^ 
THIS E-MAIL AND ANY MATERIALS TRANSMITTED WITH IT MAY CONTAIN CONFIDENTIAL 
OR PROPRIETARY MATERIAL FOR THE SOLE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT. ANY 
REVIEW, USE, DISTRIBUTION OR DISCLOSURE BY OTHERS IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR AUTHORIZED TO RECEIVE THE 
INFORMATION FROM THE RECIPIENT, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER BY REPLY E-MAIL 
AND DELETE ALL COPIES OF THIS MESSAGE. 
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Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 

Thompson, Glen D [Glen.Thompson@EIPaso.com] 
Friday, July 15, 2011 4:06 PM 
Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD 
Washington Ranch Sump Test - GW-006 

Leonard Lowe 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
(505) 476-3492 office 

This is a follow-up to my voicemail this afternoon. Per Condition 11.D of the Facility Discharge 
permit GW-006, dated June 13, 2007, El Paso Natural Gas Company (EPNG) is notifying the 
NMOCD'a minimum of 72 hours in advance of EPNG's scheduled pressure test of the double-
walled sump at Washington Ranch Gas Storage Facility. The pressure test of the sump is 
currently scheduled for July 22, 2011. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this upcoming pressure test, please contact 
me at the number below. 

Respectfully, 

Glen Thompson 

Principal Environmental Representative 
El Paso Natural Gas 
(432) 333-5518 office 
****************************************************************** 

THIS E-MAIL AND ANY MATERIALS TRANSMITTED WITH IT MAY CONTAIN CONFIDENTIAL 
OR PROPRIETARY MATERIAL FOR THE SOLE USE OF THE INTENDED RECIPIENT. ANY 
REVIEW, USE, DISTRIBUTION OR DISCLOSURE BY OTHERS IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
IF YOU ARE NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, OR AUTHORIZED TO RECEIVE THE 
INFORMATION FROM THE RECIPIENT, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER BY REPLY E-MAIL 
AND DELETE ALL COPIES OF THIS MESSAGE. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 


